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Democratic Services
White Cliffs Business Park
Dover
Kent  CT16 3PJ

Telephone: (01304) 821199
Fax: (01304) 872453
DX: 6312
Minicom: (01304) 820115
Website: www.dover.gov.uk
e-mail: democraticservices

@dover.gov.uk

30 May 2017

Dear Councillor

NOTICE OF DECISION TAKEN BETWEEN MEETINGS – (DPH01 17) REPLACEMENT OF 
FENDER PILES AT SANDWICH QUAY

Please find attached details of a decision taken by Councillor Trevor Bartlett, Portfolio Holder 
for Property Management and Public Protection, to accept £15,000 from the Environment 
Agency as compensation for the loss of parking revenue and in lieu of installing new fender 
piles at Sandwich Quay.

The deadline for call-in of this decision is 10.00am on Monday, 5 June. 

If call-in is not activated, the implementation date for this decision will be noon on 5 June.

Members of the public who require further information are asked to contact Kate Batty-Smith 
on 01304 872303 or by e-mail at kate.batty-smith@dover.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Democratic Support Officer
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